
 
Zero Hunger Projects. 

 
R e p o r t April  2 0 19 

 
Dear all, 
On behalf of Africa Youth for Peace and Development, we want to thank you for your 
support to our Zero Hunger Project. We were able to do many things that are geared 
towards realizing the goal of the project below you will see the various activities 

 
The organization through fundraising activities has been able to organize 
feeding programs for children for the past four weeks. Due to Limited funds 
we are able to provide children with Nourished food at least 2 times a week. 
Tuesday and Thursday.  We do this because that we believe if they are able 
to get well-nourished food at least twice a week it will help them grow 
better, Although we want to give the children food on a daily Basis. We are 
only able to provide food to 30 young people now and this makes us sad 
because when the other are eating, more children come close to them and we 
cannot provide for them. The project has created a positive impact and we 
have seen some children being in better health conditions than before. The 
food we provide are vegetables, Rice and Beans, Rice and Chicken or fish. 
With our project, we have seen that more young people are becoming 
interested to be on board but due to our limited financial capabilities we are 
unable to take more children. Also more communities are calling us to 
implement the project in their communities but still we can’t as funds are not 
enough to do such projects. The good things is that we are able to provide 
food for the poor in our own little way and we are sure that more kind 
hearted people will come on board and support the project. 
 
  

 
Our next step 

 
 Raise more funds to buy Fridge, 10 bags of Rice, Cooking Oil, and other utensil need to sustain 

the project. 
 Encourage community leaders and shop owners/ supermarket to help by donating to the project. 
 Mobilize community to provide land for mini community Garden that can be used to plant our 

own food and supply to the project to be sustainable. 
 
  

   

  
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Thank you very much for your Support and 
please do not hesitate to continue to support 
our project as Phase 2 is about training the 
Children  how to plant our own food within  
the communities . We will also update you 
with videos on the Phase 1 on our YouTube 
Channel. 
 

Please we want it known that if you are 
able to donate to our project we will give 
you: 

 

 AYPAD Handmade bracelet with your 
name or AYPAD Logo 

 AYPAD Zero Hunger Project-T- Shirt 
 AYPAD Zero Hunger Funder Certificate. 

 

 


